Letter
To the Editors:

The article on The Bachelor of Nursing Pro-
gram at The University of Calgary was written
by me. I would appreciate it if this correction is in-
cluded in your next issue of Nursing Papers. I am
sorry that this byline was not included when we
sent our statement of the Program.

Sarla Sethi

Assistant Professor
School of Nursing
University of Calgary

NURSE RESEARCHER

Ph.D. preferred. To undertake investigation in the health
care field of problems relevant to nursing, health care,
and health care delivery, in new multi-disciplinary
resarch unit. Preliminary study is under way into
the development of the expanded function of nursing in
new types of health services, into the nature of family
health and health status, and into the learning of health
behaviour in children — newborn to adolescent. Applica-
tion will be made for funding. Send letter of application
and résumé to:

Research Unit

School of Nursing

McGILL UNIVERSITY
3506 University Street
Montréal, Québec H3A 2A7T




